
Year 5 Homework letter  - Friday 24h June 2022 

Thank you to all who came to Sports Day! The children really enjoyed being back  

together to celebrate! 

And finally… If you have any quick questions or concerns please feel free to drop an email to in-
fo@nutfield.surrey.sch.uk to arrange a time for a meeting. Please do keep an eye on the school 
website which lists all the key dates for the Summer Term.  

Miss Mitchell and Mrs Ross 

Diary Dates 
PTFA Summer Garden Party—25.6.22  
Residential Meeting for High Ashurst—
28.6.22—3.30—4.30 pm.  
Hopathon—29.6.22  
INSET Day—1.7.22  
Art Exhibition—4.7.22 - 3.30pm-5.30pm  
Art Exhibition—5.7.22 - 3.30pm-5.30pm  
Reserve Sports Day—8.7.22  
Music Concert—12.7.22  
Open Evening—14.7.22  
No Ark – 21.7.22 (am and pm)  
No Ark – 22.7.22 (am and pm) 

English 

This week we have 
continued with our new 
book ‘The Last Bear’ by 
Hannah Gold.  We have 
read up to chapter 8. We 
wrote a balanced 
argument on whether 
April should help the 
bear or not.  
 
Maths 
We have been revising division this week and 
have completed our assessment in our Maths 
lessons this week.  
 
Design & Technology 
The children have made their Mars Rovers this 
week! They have been sawing, cutting, gluing, 
building and painting their junk modelling to 
create fantastic models. These will be seen in 
the Art Exhibion and at our Open Evening.   

Homework 
Spellings: There are spellings in the           
children's homework books. Please complete 
these and practise them at home.  
English: There is a reading comprehension 
stuck in homework books. Please complete 
this.  
Maths: The children need to log onto Times 
Table Rock Stars this week and compete 
with the teachers!  
Reading: Your child should be reading      
everyday for at least 20 minutes.   
Grammar: There is a selection of grammar 
questions in their homework book.   

Hop a thon- Wednesday 29th June 

Our annual Hop a Thon aims to raise money to 

fund the ongoing costs of our farm. Our hope is 

that each child will be able to collect at least 

£10 through sponsorship. Each year group is to 

do a big hoppy task. You can sponsor your child 

for each hop he / she does or you can sponsor 

him/her for the completing the whole hoppy 

task!  Last year we raised an amazing £1500—I 

wonder if we can beat that total this year?  

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Please see the attached sponsorship forms. 

 


